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Subject: Proposal to Explore Options for Selling Southeast Island School District Property
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RECOMMENDATION
It is the administration’s recommendation that the School Board approve the proposal to explore
options for selling Southeast Island School District property in Port Protection.

PERTINENT FACTS:

Port Protection School last operated in the 2015-2016 school year. Since that time, the number
of children in the community has remained very small and current prospects for the Port
Protection School to reopen are very remote. Maintenance of the property is ongoing and the
facility is at risk of falling into disrepair.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:
Approve the proposal to explore options for selling Southeast Island School District
property in Port Protection.
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